## THE CITY COLLEGE

OF

THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK NEW YORK, N.Y. 10031

DEPARTMENT OF POLITICAL SCIENCE

(212) 690- 5466

28 April 1987

Dear Harold:

Thanks for your long and very helpful letter. The Pulitzer thing has really left me all but buried under phone messages and correspondence; I hope to be able to spend most of this summer getting myself organized for the FBI book and start doing some intensive reading. I'll be sure to check out your leads once I get to that stage of things.

Thanks again for writing.

Best wishes,

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER